

11th December 2023

Dear Hadley Year 11 Parent

Feedback - Year 11 Parent Evening on 7th December 2023

At Hadley we are dedicated to ensuring our children learn well, make good progress and are prepared for a successful career.

Working in partnership with parents is key to this and opportunities to meet and discuss your child's learning is important.

I am aware that the Year 11 parents' event had longer queue's than planned and this meant that some parents did not get to meet with all the teachers they would have wanted to.

We have taken this feedback on board and will review the meeting organisation moving forwards. We are also holding some online teacher events to supplement any meetings which may have been missed on Thursday, 7th December.

I will share the information about this over the next few days.

In the meantime, thank you for all you are doing to support the great work of the Hadley community.

Kind regards,

Zoë Thompson Principal